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Tuesday 19th September 
 
Physical Computing Day at BT Adastral Park 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We have booked some of our oldest pupils onto a computing day with other local Primary 
Schools at BT Adastral Park on Wednesday 4th October.  We will need parents to 
transport children to and from school to the event; and children will need a packed lunch 
and a refillable water bottle.  We will leave school at 9:10am and return to school for 
3:30pm, so may be slightly later back than usual pickup time.  Mz Kuzminsky and Mrs 
Biggs will be attending the event with the children. 
 
The children will be using crumble robots, Micro:Bits, Edisons and looking at showcase 
tours.  They will be using their programming skills in each of the four workshops, and it is 
an exciting opportunity to use equipment that we don’t have readily available in school. 
 
Please let us know if you can help transport to or from the event. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss Rudge 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 

BT Adastral Park Computing Day – 4th October 
 
Name of child: ________________________________ 
 
I can help transport children to BT Adastral Park at 9:10am       Yes  No 
 
I can help transport children from BT back to school at 3:15pm   Yes  No 
 
I give permission for my child to take part in the Physical Computing Event on Wednesday 4th October at BT 
Adastral Park. 
 
School staff will care for my child during the visit.  I acknowledge that the staff will be liable in the event of an 
accident only if they have failed to take reasonable care of my child during the visit. 
 
Signed by parent:     ___________________________________________ 
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